Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Seven announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: October 25, 2022, 1:30 p.m.

PLACE: Pasco County Board of County Commission Meeting, 8731 Citizens Dr., New Port Richey, FL 34654

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: STATE ROAD 52 (FUTURE COUNTY ROAD 52) FROM EAST OF URADCO PLACE TO US 98/301 / STATE ROAD 533 And FUTURE STATE ROAD 52/SCHRADER MEMORIAL HIGHWAY/CLINTON AVENUE FROM EAST OF URADCO PLACE TO US 98/US 301

The Roadway Transfer between FDOT and Pasco County for the removal of the current State Road 52 from the State Highway System and transfer ownership to the County, and transfer ownership of the future State Road 52 to FDOT, in Pasco County.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: N/A

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Roger Roscoe, FDOT District Seven Title VI Coordinator by email at roger.roscoe@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(813) 975-6411 or 1(800) 226-7220, extension 6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
